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Road Works - Taupiri Street/ King 
Street intersection

WDC would like to advise that Transfield 
Services will be completing asphalt works on 
The Rora Street/ SH 30 intersection. This work 
will commence the week of the 1st of July 2013 
(weather dependent) and involves surface 
milling and repairs.

If possible please use an alternative route to 
assist in the expeditious completion of the 
road works. Alternative route(s) available:     
Awakino Rd to Carroll St to Ward St.      
Lawrence St to Taupiri Street (South End Loop) 
to Rora Street.

Road Works - Rora Street/ State 
Highway 30 Intersection Te Kuiti

WDC would like to advise that work will be 
undertaken at night on the Taupiri Street/ King 
Street intersection during the last week of June. 
If possible please use an alternative route to 
reduce traffic delays.

Road Works - Waitomo Caves Road
WDC would like to advise that road works are 
currently underway on Waitomo Caves Road. 
The works involve laying drainage from Waitomo 
Village to the Waitomo Caves building. 

Further work on the same segment of Waitomo 
Caves Road will commence in July. The work 
involves milling of the road surface, making 
it level and then laying down new pavement. 
Traffic will be delayed at times, please consider 
this when planning your travel arrangements.
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